
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

VIA FACSIMILE 

Mr. David M. Masuhara 
Vice President, 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
BC Gas Utility Ltd. 
1111 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6E4M4 

Dear Mr. Masuhara: 

January 15, 1997 

Re: BC Gas Utility Ltd. 

LETTER No. L-69-96 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Application - Deferral Account for Peaking Supply Feasibility Study 
Delay in Filing Report Pursuant to Order No. G-105-96 

Further to your undated letter received December 23, 1997 requesting a delay in filing the Report on 

Peaking Supply Feasibility Study pursuant to Commission Order No. G-105-96, the Commission agrees 

to the delays from December 31, 1996 to as follows: 

• Resource Stack Summary to be filed by January 10, 1997 

• SCP Engineering Report to be filed by January 17, 1997. 

RJP/cms 
cc: Mr. Brian Hanlon 

Manager Gas Supply Planning 
BC Gas Utility Ltd. 

BCG/Cor/Peaking Study Filing Delay 

Yours truly, 

Robert J. Pellatt 


